
Mill Creek Players 
Present 
 

  

Ticket Information 
 

We are working hard in rehearsals to present Mary Poppins Jr. in February. We 

will have four evening shows. Doors will open at 6:30 PM for general seating.  

Performances will begin at 7:00 PM. 

 

This year, tickets will be sold on a first come first serve basis. In order to support 

our production, we are requesting a donation of $3.00 per ticket.   
  

Please indicate on the bottom of this form, which shows you would like to attend, 

and how many tickets you will need.   

 
 

All ticket orders should be sent to the main office. 
 

 

Student Name ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Teacher ______________________     Parent Email _____________________ 

 

Date 

Tuesday 

February 25 

“Creekers” 

Wednesday 

February 26 

“Magic” 

Thursday 

February 27 

 “Creekers” 

Friday 

February 28 

 “Magic” 

#  of Tickets  

 

   

Tickets will be sold on a first come first serve basis 

 

Total Enclosed   $___________ 

 

Checks made payable to:  Mill Creek Activity Fund 

Please return to the main office  

 


